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19 April 2023 
 
 
Paul Parker 
Recording Clerk 
Britain Yearly Meeting 
 
 
Dear Paul, 
 
 
Friends in Australia send you warm greetings and best wishes for your Yearly Meeting from 28 April 
to 1 May.  We hope it is a joyful gathering of Friends around Britain and that your discernment of 
business matters is rewarding. 
 
No doubt your business sessions over the weekend will be enriched by the Preparatory Day, by 
worship and by the Swarthmore Lecture.   
 
In Australia, we will be once again be having an on-line Yearly Meeting in 2023, although next 
year we will be following your lead and will have a hybrid gathering based in Adelaide South 
Australia 
 
A significant difference between the two Yearly Meetings is that we have a gathering every year 
together with our business sessions. After nine days of Yearly Meeting in Australia, there may well 
be some envy of your 3-4 day meeting! 
 
May the Light shine brightly throughout your Yearly Meeting.  
 
In peace and friendship, 
 

 
Bruce Henry 
Presiding Clerk 
 


